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Hello GEC Members, 
 
The College of Business has returned with revised paperwork to make changes to BMIS 150.  They 
have requested to get this course change approved in time for Summer 2018, so we will vote 
electronically on Item 52.a, which replaces the earlier proposal. 
 
Item 52.a  BMIS 150 Computer Literacy.  Change title to Cyber Security & Electronic 
Communication and change course description. 
 
Attached you will find the Item as well as additional information about how the course fits in Gen 
Ed. 
 
Please either use the voting buttons above or reply to me with your vote to approve or reject.  There 
will not be a second reading. 


